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McMahon, Rosalind (SEN)

From: Leonie Chester [leonie@tadaust.org.au]

Sent: Friday, 18 November 2005 10:34 PM

To: EET, Committee (SEN)

Subject: Proposed Nuclear Waste Dump in Northern Territory

The Chair
Senator Judith Troeth
Senate Employment, Workplace Relations & Education Centre

Dear Madam

| am appalled that the Government proposes to dump nuclear waste in Australia's heartland. No consideration has been
shown to the indigenous owners of this land. It is impossible to anticipate the long term effects of dumping nuclear waste
there.

This is a disgraceful act and the government is using its powers in a very bullying manner and ought to be ashamed of itself.
However this Government has proven it is prepared to ride rough shod over the people to attain its ends. What has happened
to our democracy?

Yours sincerely
Leonie Chester

21/11/2005





